
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Announcement 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Member, 
 
With the ongoing COVID-19 situation and 
your welfare being our top priority, we have decided to hold our annual 
meeting virtually this year on June 4 at 3 p.m.  
 

During the meeting, we will share about what's been going on at Select 
FCU and what we have planned for the future. You will have a chance to 
hear from our Chairman Pete Van de Putte and President Tammie 
Zacharie, as well as other board members.  
 

To attend, please RSVP with your email address to John Garcia at 
jpgarcia@selectfcu.org. We will provide the login credentials and 
instructions to access the webinar by email prior to the event.  
 

In your service,  
 
Your Select FCU Team 
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